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September 13, 1989

Department of Environmental Resources
121 5. Highland Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pa. 15206-3988

Attn: Mr. Joseph Chanupa
Dear Mr. Chanupa:

In pursuant to good lines of communication and more
importantly accurate record keeping of the contaminant levels of
the Vanport Township Municipal System, I must bring to your
attention the fact that the samples that are being taken and
analysed by Westinghouse Corporation may be misleading and/or
invalid, as they do not correctly reflect that of the entire
system.

The samples are now being taken from: the pilot "tower which
exists on the Authority property, however, as I interpret the
Consent Agreement, the samples were to be taken and/or at least be
representative of the entire system,

Please be advised to assure that accurate records of the
levels of contaminants in the Authority must be taken either of a
composite of that days wells operation or from the system itself.

I trust you will endeavor to correct this situation as it's

imperative that accurate levels and records be kept for now and for
future references in the on going struggle against contaminategd

water.
Please reply as-soor as possible. ' .
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David P. Brogk
Superintendent
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Mr. Edward Walker -
Westinghouse Corporation

Mr. David Setter
Environmental Protection Agency
Philadelphia, PA 15206




